
 

12 September 2018 
 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements 
Australian Stock Exchange Limited 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
  
 

RNY Property Trust (ASX: RNY) – Failure to Lodge Periodic Report 
 
Huntley Management Limited (HML), as the responsible entity for RNY 
Property Trust (RNY), hereby advises that following the change in responsible 
entity on 2 July 2018, and the associated changes in personnel, the audit 
review of the financial statements for the half-year ended 30 June 2018 is still 
being progressed.  It is therefore unlikely that this process will be completed 
by 13 September 2018, as previously advised.    
 
HML will lodge the Appendix 4D by 1 October 2018 by which time the audit is 
expected to be completed. 
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